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Infrastructure Policy

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

The National Demolition Association (NDA) strongly supports infrastructure development and believes infrastructure 
projects are necessary to improve public safety, promote environmental stewardship, and ensure the smooth flow of 
goods and services across the country. Investments in highways, bridges, public transit, disaster relief and other 
infrastructure projects support job creation and pave the way for continued economic growth. NDA also supports 
policies to streamline the federal permitting process and cut unnecessary red tape to expedite the delivery of 
infrastructure projects to states and local communities. Permitting reform will help ensure a more efficient and 
timely implementation process of the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law to the benefit of the American public.  

 
POLICY RECOMMENDATIONS 

• Support continued funding and implementation of the 2021 Bipartisan Infrastructure Law. 

• Support investments in infrastructure projects, specifically facility rehabilitation, construction and 
demolition in schools, hospitals, water/wastewater, electricity, airports and inland waterways, ports and 
other public facilities. 

• Support the Airport Improvement Program, which funds improvements at airports across the nation. 

• Support the Environmental Protection Agency’s Brownfields and Superfund grant programs to encourage 
environmental sustainability. 

• Support policies to streamline the federal permitting process for infrastructure projects, including the use of 
concurrent reviews and reasonable time limits for agency decisions. 

• Support strengthening existing infrastructure tools, such as Private Activity Bonds.  

• Support market-oriented solutions to address supply chain disruptions and strengthen the movement of 
goods in the United States. 

 
REQUEST 

NDA urges Members of Congress and the Trump administration to support robust infrastructure development 

and continued implementation of the 2021 Bipartisan Infrastructure Law. Policymakers should also pursue 

reforms to the federal permitting process to expedite and improve the delivery of critical infrastructure projects 

to local communities. 

 
 

For questions, contact NDA Director of Government Affairs Alex McIntyre at amcintyre@demolitionassociation.com.    

 

 

mailto:amcintyre@demolitionassociation.com

